
 

 

18th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

We are writing to advise that our school will be moving to a new school meals 

provider with effect from the 1st April 2022. 

The name of our provider is Nutri Fresh Company and you can find out more 

about them by visiting their website https://www.nutrifreshcompany.com. 

We have taken this decision to improve the quality and variety of meals being 

provided to our children.  

We will also circulate the new 4 week rotating menu as we look forward to our 

children enjoying these tasty fresh and healthy dishes. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Once the meals have been introduced we would also welcome any feedback 

Kind regards 

 

David Aldworth 

Executive Head Teacher 

 


